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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

We’d like to inform you of a change to the scheduled works at Tyalla Public School which we 
notified you about on 22 November 2024.  

Work will now start on Tuesday 10 December 2024 and is expected to finish on Friday 20 
December 2024, depending on weather and site conditions. 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important work.  

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Notification issued on 22 November 2024  

Dear staff, parents, carers and neighbours, 

Following our notification on 23 October 2024, we wish to update you on the schedule of 
works to install a new Electronic Access Controlled (EAC) gate and Closed-Circuit TV (CCTV) 
camera at the main entrance of Tyalla Public School. 

Work to install the gate and camera will take place from Tuesday 3 December 2024 and is 
expected to be finished by Thursday 19 December 2024, depending on weather and site 
conditions.  

Work hours are from 7 am to 6 pm Monday to Fridays and 8 am to 1 pm on Saturdays. No work 
will be done on Sundays or Public Holidays.  

Work involves: 

• Removing the existing gate. 

• Site preparation including excavation work for electrical cabling. 

• Installing a 2.1 metre tubular steel EAC gate at the main entrance of the school on 
Joyce Street.  

• Installing a permanent CCTV camera above the new EAC gate. 

• Restoring concrete pavement to original condition. 

For the safety of contractors, please secure your pets and keep them away from the work 
area during the scheduled work times.  

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and the local community are our highest 
priority.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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